
                                      WEST BEND KETTLE TRAILBLAZERS CLUB MINUTES

Meeting minutes from December 5, 2018 held at West Bend Lakes Golf Course

Introduction: Treasurer – Clint Crass called the meeting to order at 7:10pm.

Secretary’s Report: Minutes were emailed from last meeting. Excepted 1st by Adam 2nd by 
Paul W.

Treasurer’s Report: Balance = $12,920.13 received a check from the County for $5,238.00 
from grooming and putting in and taking out trails .

Treasure's report was excepted 1st by Mitch and 2nd by John

Old Business: Most of the trails are in, just by the bridge south of Stockhausen's needs to be put 
in. And a little north of Hwy 33 from Golf course. The bridge will be covered this Saturday De-
cember the 8th at 9ish .

Please remember to get your hours to Kris for any work you do Kris's cell # 262-573-7661

Club Trip: January 17-19 and February 14 -16 up at the casino in Carter call to reserve the rooms
into your name , there is a block of rooms on hold. Here is the phone # 1-715-473-2021 .

Lisa Saueressig will check into the logo wear at the silk screen specialist out of Grafton . Club 
members would like – baseball caps ,knit hats, t-shirts, sweatshirts.

New Business: 

 Clint congratulated John & Tiffany Falk and also Carl & Misty on their wedding celebra-
tion

 snowmobile safety class – 10 students attending the class that Pat , Mike and Eric are 
Teaching

 Paul White brought up an idea of doing a scholarship for someone going to a Tech school
. There was a discussion , Curt said they do that in their other club and it's very hard to 
get student to apply for it. 

 2019 scholarship application is available on the AWSC website. 

Kohlsville Brat fry & fisheree January 6 @ Jugs Hitching Post 10am -5pm

 Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

**The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm 



Next meeting will be at Next meeting will be at West 
Bend Lakes on January 9, 2019   at 6:45PM
-- 

Jane Falk

 P.S.   If anyone received this email and is no longer a member please email me back personally and I will 
be happy to remove your name from the list . Also if you received this email and stll want to be a 
member and did not pay your dues yet, they are $30.00 you can fll out the atachment and mail the 
form and the check to Clint Crass  704 Wil A Be Lane Kewaskum, WI 53040   Thank You �


